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It is easy for me to urge you to adopt these rules based on a desire to improve air quality and
decrease noxious emissions that are worsening climate change. The health impact, particularly for
those on transportation corridors, is also important to consider. In addition to the importance of
clean air for all citizens, the negative health consequences of pollution exposure also negatively
impact our healthcare system as more people suffer from illnesses such as asthma. I attended the
October 16th public meeting and was struck by the importance of passing these rules to ensure that
clean cars and trucks are actually delivered to New Mexico. This was new and compelling
information. It will be much more difficult to make improvements as a state if we don't have access
to enough clean vehicles for people to buy. Please pass these rules!


